
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear GEPS Families, 

Thank you for your amazing support during Semester 1 (terms 1 and 2). As you can see from your 
child’s report, we have had a fantastic semester here at GEPS. If you would like to discuss your 
child’s report further, please reach out to arrange a meeting or phone call. Our staff are always 
happy to chat. 

I want to congratulate all of our students for their hard work over the past two terms. Their 
enthusiasm and love of learning have shone through in classrooms throughout the school. As a 
staff, we are incredibly proud of their progress and the positive attitudes they have shown each day. 

Please take the time to read your child’s report and share their success. Student reports are 
important for families as they provide essential information and insights into a child's education 
and development. Here's why they matter: 

1. Academic Performance: Reports give a clear picture of a child's progress in different 
subjects, indicating where they excel and where they might need extra support. 

2. Behaviour and Attitude: They include comments on a child's behaviour, attitude towards 
learning, and interaction with peers and teachers, offering a holistic view of their school 
experience. 

3. Communication Tool: Reports facilitate open communication between parents and 
teachers, ensuring that parents are informed about their child's achievements and future 
focus areas. 

4. Support and Intervention: Identifying areas where a child may be having difficulties allows 
families to provide additional support at home to help their child improve and feel more 
confident. 

5. Encouragement and Motivation: Positive feedback and recognition of hard work can boost 
a child's confidence and motivation, encouraging them to continue putting in effort. 

6. Setting Goals: They help families and students set realistic and achievable goals for future 
academic periods, fostering a sense of direction and purpose. 

7. Involvement in Education: Reports keep families involved in their child's education, 
promoting a collaborative approach to learning and development. 

8. Tracking Progress Over Time: They provide a record of a child's academic journey, allowing 
families to track progress and development over the years. 
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Electronic Reports 

Next term, we will be trialling electronic reports accessible via our SENTRAL parent portal. This 
change aims to make access easier for families and reduce the amount of printing required. Please 
ensure you have the SENTRAL parent portal app downloaded for full access. If you encounter any 
difficulties or need the unique student code, please contact our office at 49549551, and our team 
will be happy to assist you. If you prefer a printed report, we will gladly provide one upon request. 

I am already looking forward to the next semester of incredible student learning and engagement 
here at GEPS. 

Thank you,  

Tim Lewis 

 


